
 

 

 

 

 

WATER QUYON:   Water cut off notice 

 

 

WATER QUYON:   Water cut off notice 
 

Municipality of Pontiac 

June 30, 2020 – 16:00 p.m. 

 

 

What you should know: 
• The Municipality of Pontiac is issuing a water cut off notice on Thursday July 2, 2020 from 6:00 

a.m. to 6:00 p.m. for all citizens supplied by the drinking water network of the Quyon sector. 

• This notice is issued in connection with sewer repair work on Saint-Andrew and Saint-John streets. 

• Citizens and establishments connected to the municipal network will have to boil their water for 
five (5) minutes before consuming it for a period of 48 hours as a preventive measure. 

 

Where to inquire: 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun 
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